
 

 

        

 
 
August 10, 2018 
 
 
BY UTC WEB PORTAL 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
State of Washington Utilities and 
   Transportation Commission 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
  Re: Docket No. UT-180022 - 
   Supplemental Responses to Commission 

    Staff Requests for Information              
 
 On behalf of Kalama Telephone Company (“Company”), accompanying this letter are 
supplemental responses to Requests 1, 2 and 6 of the requests for information set forth in the 
letter, dated January 12, 2018, addressed to the Company from Jing Y. Roth, Assistant Director, 
Telecommunications Section, Regulatory Services Division of the State of Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission and referencing the above-numbered docket.  Initial responses 
to the subject requests were submitted under covering letter, dated April 30, 2018. 
 
 If the Commission Staff has any questions regarding the accompanying supplemental 
responses, I may be reached at (360) 264-2915 and rick@scattercreek.net. 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      Rick Vitzthum 
      Chief Financial Officer 
 
Accompanying document 
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